
The GRACE Foundation

The shoe drive will begin 
now and continue until 
we reach our goal of 100 
bags ( now through 
January) with Staten 
Island community 
support!  

The GRACE Foundation is 
committed to support,
educate and enhance the 
quality of life for 
children/adults and their 
families impacted by 
Autism Spectrum 
Disorder (ASD).

Please secure each pair of 
shoes with rubberbands
and place in clear bag.  
Our goal is to collect 100 
bags of shoes. Proceeds 
will benefit The Grace 
Foundation as well as 
families in Haiti.
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cdelpriore@graceofny.org
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